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COUNCIL COMMUNICATION: 
 
TO: Mayor Garrett and City Council Members 
FR: Pamela Bratschi, Interim City Administrator 
DA: March 18, 2022 

RE: Adjustment for water account at 27306 Goldengate Drive West 
 
 
The resident at 27306 Goldengate was receiving estimated water/sewer bills since August 2019.  
After the city repaired the meter, the resident was billed 84 units for unbilled usage.  Ms. White 
sent an e-mail to all of Council asking to make an adjustment for these unbilled units to her 
account.        
 
 
 
Suggested Motion(s): 
 
Is to Approve/Deny the adjustment to the account at 27306 Goldengate.   
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